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April 15, 2013 
 
Dear Stoneybrook Families,  
 
 

Announcing “Project Shark Play”!!! 
 
 
 
In recent months, the Stoneybrook Parent School Council (SPSC) has been focusing on one of our most ambitious projects to 
date:  installation of new playground equipment for our students and the community.   
 
Our current play equipment is in need of replacement and for safety reasons, will most likely require removal before too long.  
Unfortunately school board funds are not available for such projects.  Hence “Project Shark Play” has been born, which 
involves the lofty goal of raising more than $60,000 by 2015 in order to fund the project.   
 
While we have been working towards raising funds for more than a year now, the official launch of this exciting initiative will be at 
the up-coming Stoneybrook Family Fun Night, on Wednesday June 3, from 5:50 – 7:30 p.m.  Profits from this event will be 
applied towards Project Shark Play. More information regarding Family Fun Night will be sent home in the coming weeks. 
 
Over the next year the SPSC will be concentrating their fundraising efforts in order to take Project Shark Play from “dream” to 
“reality”.  Anyone wishing to join the Project Shark Play committee is encouraged to attend our next meeting, scheduled for 
Wednesday, May 1 at 7:00 p.m. in the school library.  Everyone is welcome and experience in fund raising is not necessary - 
many hands make for light work! 
 
A wide array of fundraising initiatives; both at the Friends & Family level, as well as at the Corporate & Community level are 
being planned  More information will be available shortly but in the meantime, if you are aware of any organizations we should be 
approaching to request support, please let us know. 
 
Together we can provide our children and community with fun and safe play equipment.  Should you have further 
questions regarding this project or you would like to make a donation, please do not hesitate to contact Mr. Scott Askey, 
Principal, or the SPSC directly at chair@StoneybrookPSC.ca . 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jody Paget   Julie Peters   Scott Askey 
Chair, SPSC l  Chair, Project Shark Play/SPSC Principal 
Stoneybrook Public School  Stoneybrook Public School  Stoneybrook Public School 
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